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Subject:- Comments received on Consultation Paper on “Interconnection Issues 
relating to Broadcasting and Cable Services”  
 
 
New Delhi: 3rd February, 2009 - A consultation paper on “Interconnection Issues 
relating to Broadcasting and Cable Services” was placed on the TRAI’s website on 
15th 

December, 2008, inviting views/comments of the stakeholders. Comments of the stake-
holders on the same were invited by 12th January, 2009. On the request of some of the stake-
holders and in view of the importance of the issues and the need for wider participation of 
stake-holders in the consultation process, the last date for receipt of the comments was 
extended upto 23rd January, 2009 and further extended upto 30th January 2009. 
 
Comments received from stakeholders are being placed on TRAI’s website: www.trai.gov.in   
___________________________________ 
Contact Address in case of any clarification:  
 
R. N. Choubey,  
Principal Advisor (B&CS)  
Telecom Regulatory Authority of India  
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan,  
Jawahar Lal Nehru Marg, New Delhi-110 002  
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